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Thursday 9th January

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for being interested in the Deputy Headteacher post at our school. We are writing because we would like to tell you how wonderful our school is and also what we would like in a Deputy Headteacher.

Our school has lots of amazing qualities and staff who really care about the children. Lessons are fun – we learn something new every day! Our curriculum is interesting, we get to enjoy lots of visits to support our learning including Robinwood, Stump Cross Caverns, Jorvik and many more. We are proud of our work in school we have a Platinum PE award, a STEM award and a Science Quality Mark. The children in our school are considerate and well-behaved and children are also involved in running the school through our School Council, Eco-team, Sports leaders, STEM leaders and Ethos team.
We would like a Deputy Headteacher to care about the children, be a positive and confident person, to promote our school values and be able to get along with the rest of the staff. It’s important to be fair and listen to the children as well as being someone who demonstrates our Calm School Code. We think it is important that our Deputy Headteacher is somebody who shares our values and treats everyone equally no matter who they are.  We would like someone who is committed to our Christian ethos but also understands other religions too. We also need someone who can help Mrs Irvine and the leadership team, as well as the other staff in school. 

Thank you for reading our letter. We are looking forward to our new Deputy Headteacher joining our school family.

Yours sincerely,

The Year 6 leadership team and School Council. 



